
Do I need to register my child in advance?
No! As of March 7, 2021, we no longer require families to register their kids in 
advance. Just show up and we’ll get you all checked in!

Where will Preschool be meeting at BCA?
BCA Kids Preschool will be meeting in the Kids’ Center on the first floor.

What age of kids will be meeting at BCA Kids Preschool?
BCA Kids Preschool is for kids ages 2 - 5 years old.

How will I enter and exit the Kids’ Center?
Our Preschool Entrance will be through the Cafe doors from the front patio. 
You will walk through the Cafe to the Kids’ Center First Floor, where you will be 
greeted by our Check-In team. After checking in, you will enter the Kids’ classroom 
lobby through the left double doors and exit through the right double doors.

Will I need to check-in my child?
Yes! In order to keep BCA Kids Preschool a safe environment, a parent or guardian 
must be present at check-in. Your child will receive a numbered bracelet and you 
will receive a matching one. The bracelets will be matched at check-out. Parents 
must remain on campus after checking in their kids.

Can you remind me of BCA’s Well Child Policy?
As always, we will be strictly following our well child policy:  For the protection of 
all the children, we cannot admit a child who has been ill within the previous 24 
hours with any of the following symptoms: fever, vomiting, discharge in or around 
eyes, green or yellow nasal mucous, excessive coughing, diarrhea, questionable 
rashes, head lice, or any communicable diseases. Colds, flu, and ear infections are 
assumed contagious as long as the child exhibits symptoms. If a child has a clear 
runny nose due to allergies, the child may be admitted to the classroom.  If signs 
of illness become apparent after a child has been dropped off, a parent will be 
notified to come pick up their child.
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Are masks required?
For kids under 5 yrs old, masks are recommended but not required. Everyone 
older than 5 yrs old who attends our services, including volunteers, are required 
to wear a face covering.

Will kids be social distancing?
Yes!  In an effort to keep kids safe and healthy, we will continue to use our carpet 
squares.  The kids are already familiar with using these, so it won’t be a big 
change for them, but spacing them 6 feet apart will allow for each of them to 
have their own bubble and personal space.  All of our games and activities are 
designed for kids to be spaced apart and have minimal contact of shared items.  
Items that are shared will be sanitized weekly.

Is BCA’s Kids’ Center safe and secure?
It is! All exterior doors will be locked from the outside, besides the entrance 
where our trained volunteers will be checking in kids. We have a security team 
who monitors our campus to keep us all safe.

Are volunteers background checked?
Yes! Only volunteers who have been background checked and interviewed are 
allowed beyond check-in to serve and work with kids.


